
Final conference of the EJE project - June 18th 2012
Publié sur www.europe-eje.eu (https://www.europe-eje.eu)

Final conference of the EJE project - June 18th 2012

    

Les actualités projet [1]

 

     
Lu, 18/06/2012   

The EJE project partners met in Paris on 18th of June to recap on the steps taken and the progress
made over the last two years.The meeting was attended by representatives of the European
institutions and the ministries of justice of the partner members, magistrates, judicial officers and
representatives of European consumer associations or chambers of commerce and industry.
This conference was a perfect opportunity to present the actions taken so far and the results
obtained over these last two years, both in terms of civil judicial cooperation and e-justice, ultimately
aiming to place judicial officers at the heart of building the European area of justice.This project
received financial support from the European institutions.This conference was also an opportunity to
learn about how the project will continue, once the European financing ends, from a pool of
international experts brought together for the occasion (interpreting was provided in French and in
English).
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